Dr. S. P. Ghosh, Secretary,
The Eastern Medical College,
134 Collin Street,

Calcutta,k India,

Dear Sir:-

I am directeg by the °rincipal to scknowledwe
receipf.or your letter dated 17th Jannary last, proposing
the affiliation of your Institution to this University.

The currieculum submitted by you has been

carefully considered by the Medical Faculty, and some
study has been given to the general guestions involved.

It is felt that the means of communication
between this country and India leave so much to be desired
that there wounld be great difficulty in earrying out in a
manner satisfactory either to your Institution or to this
University the supervision which would be incumbent upon
the University under such conditions,

There is moreover another difficulty, namely,
that our staff lacks the thorough information regarding
conditions in your country which would be so essentisl
if they were to sssume the great responsibilities which
Jou have suggested,

Assuring you that the honour which you have
paid to Mefill in applying for affiliation is highly
appreciated,

Yours faithfully,

Wilfrid Bovey.




